





17 January 2006

Dear Emma,

I hope you are fine! This letter is to wish you a very Happy Chinese New Year!!!!! I hope you have a lovely celebration and a wonderful year ahead!! I am sending you a few presents that I hope you will like. I thought the doll looked very sweet with her beautiful orange dress, so I hope you like her too!

Things are fine here. Lulu is well and is enjoying the nice weather we have been having here lately (That means she is sleeping in the sun a lot!). I have finished my computer studies now so I have more time in the evenings. Last night I went for a walk to library. It is interesting to look at peoples' gardens as I walk and to get some ideas. One person had a garden that was full of beautiful fig and persimmon trees. Yummy!

I am still writing my web diary to you, so you can have a look at this on the Internet. The address is <a href="http://www.emma.awcook.org">http://www.emma.awcook.org</a>. It is probably a bit boring but I'm trying to put in a few pictures to make it more interesting!

Love you heaps and heaps and hope to hear from you in the not too distant future.

Lots and lots of love, Aaron :-) xxx ooo

Address:

48 Quarry Road, Mitcham, Victoria 3132, Australia

Ph +61 3 8802 4828 (home) +61 3 9263 6097 (work) E-mail: aaron.c@bluep.com





